December 12, 2023

The November meeting of Union Hill village Board was called to order by President Grant
VanVoorst. Roll call of board members was taken. Those present: Chris D., Chris W., Mitchell.

Public Comments: Arla paid $25 cash to the board for a permit for work on her house and handed it
over to Chris D. to give to Susan for deposit. Was discussed for everyone to look at the town website for
information.

Minutes: Minutes were not reviewed due to no quorum.

Old Business: Wind project was not discussed at length due to no quorum everyone was encouraged to
ask any questions of the wind project head Grahme or go on the website and read all the info.

Chris W. announced that we were approved for the hazard mitigation grant more info to follow.

Grant reported that he has reached out to the county on dispersal of the funds from the $100,000 grant
and they are still working on releasing the funds.

New Business: Village of Union Hill needs a post office box ASAP. What do we do? The post office is not
helping in the matter.

Treasurer report: No report

Bills to pay: No bills to pay



